


Equipping student leaders…
After two years of Covid and online training, we

thank God that we can now have leadership

training in person. Our goal this year is to

reestablish our core identity as “a group of

students around the Bible.” We are focusing on a

few topics that will help participants to

faithfully engage the word of God both on their

own and together with their respective GBUs.

We thank God it is having an impact on students. -shared Shyaka Alex student ministry coordinator.

“I have enjoyed discovering how blessed I am to

delight and meditate on God’s word. I was

encouraged to spend more time with God in

quiet time.” Shared Mpano Dimith, student from

IPRC-Huye. “My plan is to see with my

committee how we can train our members to put

Christ and his word at the center of our lives and

everything we do as GBU.” He added.

Keep on praying with us…
As we aim higher with the new leadership let us also keep on praying

● For wisdom as these new leaders adjust their lives to serve effectively.
● For fresh graduates joining the STEM program as they mobilize people to partner

with them financially. While GBUR raises funds for the ministry, STEM volunteers have
to raise funds for their living. It takes boldness and God’s favor. Please pray and
consider partnering with them in this noble work of discipling students at campus.

● For GBUR, as we organize leadership training for GBU leaders in private Universities
in March, and  University of Rwanda later. We have to do training by university
groups because of their unique context and to avoid big groups due to Covid.

● For GBUR financial partners whose business/jobs are struggling because of Covid.

In Christ,


